College Notes. 31

A. J. MacpoNALD was called away from his Arts studies to his
father’s death-bed a few days previous to the opening of college.
We wish to express our heartfelt sympathy with him and the
afflicied family in their sore trial.

Mr. A. W. McKay, who, last session through illness, was com-
pelled to abandon his studies, and to go west to seek health in a
milder climate is, we are happy to record, gradually recovering.
His address is, 22 Corona St, Col. Springs.

EvVERY year we have to note improvements in our college home
The smutty waters from the tank are now to be displaced by purer
water fromn the crystal lakes. A new bath room has also been
fitted out. We appreciate all these changes which add to our

comfort and health.

OwING to the absence of the Treasurer of the Missionary
Society, we are not able to give a statement of the financial
standing of the suciety in regard to mission work in Labrador.
We will also defer making any reference to the tield. Mr. Dan
McKay, of Springville, is our missionary for the winter on these
bleak shores.

THE Philosophical Club held its first meeting at Prof. Murray’s
on the 20th of Nov. G. F.Johnston read a paper on the philo-
sophical conceptions underlying the conflict between Greek and
Latin Theologies. It was followed by an animated discussion.
“ Recent Science and Materialism” was selected as the subject
for the next meeting.

WE regret that in the rush of getting out the THEOLOGUE for
the past session, the Editors inadvertently overlooked the bestowal
of the degree of Doctor of Divinity upon the Rev. Neil McKay, of
Chatham, N. B. We hasten, at this late date, to press our
warmest congratulations upon Dr McKay. He richly deserved
being thus honored by his Alma Mater.

Messrs. W. R. McKay, W. C. Murdock and H. S. Davison,
have left us. Each one had a unique personality, but their
eccentricities go with them. They have our best wishes and we
feel confident that, with the excellent foundation laid at Pine
Hil), they cannot but acquit themselves worthily at Princeton,
where they continue their theologieal studies.

Our Principal, Dr. Pollok, has returned from New York,
where he has delivered one of a series of lectures on Church Wor-
ship in Union Theological Seminary. We hope in a future issue
to pub ish this lecture, which will be of especial interest to our
readers, in view of the discussion which is now going on in our
church in regard to the adoption of a modified form of liturgy.



